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Notice of Cancellation of Hearing R124-16 

PROPOSED REGULATION OF THE 
STATE BOARD OF PAROLE COMMISSIONERS 

 
LCB File No. R124-16 

 
 
November 10, 2016 
 
To:  Interested Parties 
 
From:  David M. Smith, Hearings Examiner II 
 
Subject: Parole Board Proposed Regulations R124-16 
 
 
The Board recently provided notice of its intent to act upon a regulation (R124-16) at a meeting 
scheduled for December 8, 2016. 
 
Please be advised that the December 8, 2016 meeting has been cancelled.   
 
The public workshop scheduled for 8:00 AM on November 23, 2016 at the offices of the Board 
of Parole Commissioners is still scheduled. 
 
Notice of a rescheduled meeting to consider adopting these regulations will be made in 
accordance with NRS 233B once a new date has been established. 
 
   

 


